
As a sixty plus year resident of this state, I strongly oppose all three of the above referenced 

bills.  All three are prime examples of the liberal left, anti-gun lobby agenda to deprive normal 

citizens of their constitutional rights.   I am tired of my tax dollars working against my 

freedom.  One more reason to remove my assets and tax dollars from Oregon, and move to 

Idaho! 
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